
Sprowston and Old Catton 

SNAP meeting minutes 

The Pavilion, Old Catton .  Date  16th April  2018 
 

Panel members present: 

Cllr Judy Leggett, Broadland District Council, Sprowston Town Council,  Old Catton Parish 
Council   
Michael Graves,  Representing Sprowston Churches 
Cllr Robin Tovell,   Old Catton Parish Council 
PC N Roberts,  Norfolk Police Safer Neighbourhood Team   

Also present:  
Cllr B Lashley, Sprowston Town Council  
Cllr K Lashley, Sprowston Town Council  
Cllr K Leggett, Broadland District Council 
Cllr B Leggett, Old Catton Parish Council 
  
 

11 members of the public 
  
 

1. Apologies for absence 
Cllr R Knowles, Broadland District Council, Sprowston Town Councillor 
Cllr K Vincent, Norfolk, County Council, Broadland District Council  
Cllr J Ward, Norfolk, County Council, Broadland District, Sprowston Town Council 

 
 The chair welcomed everyone to the meeting  
 

 
2. Minutes of the meeting held on 16th January  were agreed. 

 

 

3. Matters Arising and Result of priorities from the last quarter  

The trailer is still being parked on Wroxham Road. PC Roberts was unaware 
of this complaint and will follow up. Action NR  

Parking issues at Merlin Avenue/Sparhawk Avenue junction, this has 
worsened. PC Roberts to investigate. Action NR 

Letters were sent to the PCSOs 

Results of last quarter’s priorities  

 Parking at Wroxham Road shops  
Police have monitored and taken appropriate actions.  
 

 Speeding  
Intermittent checks have taken place. No details given.    
 
 
 



 
4. Public discussion  

Residents raised the following concerns:- 
 
SAM monitor in Old Catton, the chair explained that the equipment has to move 
round the parish. 
 
Request for extra cones on Oak Lane on Saturday mornings 
       Action B Leggett  
The recent arson attacks, PC Roberts gave an update.  
Lack of effective speed bumps on St Faiths Road.  

 
5. Priorities for the coming quarter: 

a. Parking at Wroxham Road shops  
b. Speeding St Faiths  Road and Oak Lane  
c. Monitoring ASB in Church Street area, Catton Park and Sprowston 

 

6. The Future  

PC Roberts confirmed that SNAP meetings will continue and gave an overview of 
his current role. 

Crime statistics since the last meeting (this list is not exhaustive)  

  13  burglary of a dwelling  
   5  burglaries of other  buildings  
  10  criminal damage to cars 
  10  theft from a motor vehicle  
  29  theft- this includes shoplifting    
   3 assault on a police officer 
   
  An update was given regarding Domestic Violence and online crime. 
   

7. Date of Next Meeting 
16th July at Gage Road Chapel, Sprowston   

 The Chair thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting. 

 


